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Schedule Changes: We welcome back Mrs. Lancaster after her maternity leave. Mrs.
Lancaster will be teaching part time in grade 1. 
Arts Program changes: Our drama class have now concluded and we are
transitioning into Dance and Music. Every Monday, students in K-7 will take part in an
Irish Dance workshop with Ms. McInerney. Students are to wear their full uniform but
bring runners in their school bags. Every Tuesday and Thursday students will have
music with Mr. Natola who will prepare us for our Christmas Carol Night.  

Families are invited to attend the Remembrance Day ceremony at Memorial South Cenotaph - 5950

Prince Albert Street. We will be honoring the veterans and laying a wreath on behalf of the school. Please

come out, wear your spirit-wear and honor our veterans.

8:15 am mass Gr. 4 & K

8:15 am mass Gr. 7 & 3

8:15 am mass Gr. 5 & 1



Pumpkin Fest Contest: Students who have entered the Pumpkin Contest are to bring their already
carved or decorated pumpkin to the gym and leave it on the stage. Parents please ensure that your
child's name and grade is clearly marked with a marker on the back or bottom of the pumpkin. 

Spooky Concession Stand: We will have a concession stand available throughout the day for students
to purchase some spooky snacks. Only cash will be accepted. The concession stand will be open untill
3:20 p.m. in the gym.

Costume Parade: Families are invited to come watch the costume parade which will be held in the gym
at 2:00 p.m. Parents are encouraged to wear a costume. 

Thank you to the PEC for organising these wonderful and Spooktacular fundraisers for our school. 

Costumes For A Cause: Students who have already paid to participate may come to school in their
costumes. The money raised will be donated to Chalice. Students should not wear masks or costumes
that promote evil or violence. Wearing Fall or Halloween Colors (e.g. brown, orange, black) is also
acceptable.

Photo Both and Craft Workshop: Staff will bring the students who have purchased a ticket for a
Boo-tiful Photo Session and the Ghostly Craft Workshop to the appropriate area. Photos will be printed
and distributed later in the week. Students who are not attending the Photo Both or the Craft
Workshop will work in their classrooms with their teachers. 
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St. Patrick’s Elementary School acknowledges that we are gathered,
learn and work on the traditional and unceded territory of the
Coast Salish people, including the territories of the Squamish,
Musqueam and Tstsleil Wututh Nations.          Th
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our support!

BOOK FAIR:
Our annual Scholastic book fair will open on October 31st at 8:00 am - 3:30 pm in the after school care room. Parents
are invited to visit and purchase some reading books for their children and extended family, Christmas is coming and
books make great gifts! All book fair purchases will benefit our school and help us earn Rewards that we can redeem for
books and Educational Resources for our school's classrooms and library. You may also experience the Book Fair online
using this link https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5179318 . Parents are also encouraged to visit this link for
some resources http://scholastic.ca/bookfairs/resources/parents .
Payment made via cash, credit and debit cards will be accepted. Happy Shopping and Happy Reading!

HALLOWEEN FUNDRAISER REMINDERS:

http://scholastic.ca/bookfairs/resources/parents
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ST. PATRICK'S ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

6:45 PM

7:00 PM Principal Message 

Parish Education Committee

Message

Student Voice

Slide Show

7:30 PM

7:45 PM Questions & Answers

Tour

Schedule

If you have family, friends or co-workers who might be interested

in registering for the 2023-2024 school year, please encourage

them to attend our Open House. 


